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September 19th, 2017 
 

Dear St. Peter School Families, 

 

With the Fall Open House around the corner on October 10th, it is important for us 

to know if you have a child that will be registering for next year’s Kindergarten class.  

This process helps in the projection and enrollment process for February. 

 

Kindly complete the form below and return it to school by September 27th, 2017.  

Thank you for your cooperation and expediency in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Tracey Kobrin 
 

Tracey Kobrin 

Principal 

 
(Detach and return to the School Office) 

 

KINDERGARTEN 2018 

 

 

Family Name:____________________    Child’s First Name:_________________ 

 

Name of the education center your child presently attends: 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Siblings attending St. Peter School are presently in grades ____, ____, ____, and 

____. 

  

ANCHORED in FAITH  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO ALL FAMILIES USING EXTENDED CARE 

 

 

If your child attends extended care, remember to 

send in a snack for your child.  It’s a long day for 

them and they get hungry. 

 

 



Fall, 2017 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 
 

Continuing a long tradition at Saint Peter School, we will be supporting 

Saint Gregory’s Food Pantry this year. During the year, we will be 

collecting donations of food and seasonal items. These donations will 

help to continue the work of Our Lord in our local community. 

Periodically I’ll send home a letter requesting a certain item for our 

current collection. These suggestions are simply reminders of items 

which are often requested and appreciated by many people. Other non-

perishable food items are always welcome too. Perhaps your child would 

like to donate a favorite food choice which another child would 

certainly enjoy. Often stores advertise buy one get one free sales. You 

could keep one and send us the other. Maybe you shop in bulk and could 

send us one wrapped item from a package of a dozen. 
  

Our first request for this school year is cereal, oatmeal, or a 

breakfast item. All classes are glad to receive your donations as this is 

a school wide project. Send them in with your children. We’ll send all of 

your donations to Saint Gregory’s on October 13. 
  

Look for news about our Thanksgiving food drive in November. Thank 

you for your generosity and your help to do God’s work on earth. 

 

                                                                    

Sincerely, 

                                      

Mrs. Scotto 
 

            

  



Saint Peter Student Council Officers 

Are proud to announce the kick off of the 

“Kindness Challenge”! 

 In addition to the competition activity during our 

tri-annual Rah-Rah’s , we will be awarding points 

for participation in school wide service projects.  

Points for each activity will be added together and 

the overall winner will have possession of the Spirit 

Stick for the following trimester. In addition a 

small prize will be awarded to the winner of the 

challenge each trimester! 
 

Our first Kindness Challenge will take place On 

Sunday September 24th as we support Run for the 

Fallen. Please see the attached flier for details.  

Be sure to sign in at the event for Kindness Counts 

Challenge points! 

  



 

 
Meet us at 7:15 am on the Saint Louis Avenue side of the church to cheer on the 
runners as they pass at approximately 7:45 am. Remember to sign in so your 
class can be awarded points for the Kindness Challenge! 
We hope our show of support will warm the hearts of those families who have 
lost loved ones to war. 
 

New Jersey Run for the Fallen Mission Statement 

 “Although we visibly run one mile to honor and remember each fallen hero from the current 

conflicts, the total run represents every service member from New Jersey who laid down their 

lives for freedoms cause. Thousands have sacrificed to preserve our way of life and as you give 

tribute to a particular hero please remember others who have given the ultimate sacrifice 

throughout history. New Jersey being rich in the foundation of this country has given 16,408 of 

her sons and daughters. Regardless of war or conflict, branch of service or method of death, we 

ultimately run for them all, honoring their service and sacrifice, and remembering that they each 

gave up a future so that we could have ours. We give tribute to them by name wherever possible 

and to the sacrifice of the families they left behind.  

Our goal is to raise awareness for the lives of those who fought and died, to rejuvenate their 

memories and keep their spirits alive, to support organizations that aid the families of those 

killed, and to aid in the healing process for the native New Jersey residents whose lives have 

been affected by the war. We refuse any political affiliation or agenda, but simply honor those 

who have fought, and those who have fallen under the American flag."  

 

For more information on the New Jersey Run for the Fallen please visit: 

www.njrunforthefallen.org 

  

ANCHORED in FAITH  



Halloween Costume Drive 

 
 

The Girl Scouts of the Jersey shore are helping Jersey 
Cares collect costumes for children living in New 

Jersey’s shelters. We are collecting: 

 New and gently used children’s costumes 
 Halloween masks and accessories  

 Halloween face make-up 
 

Donations will be accepted from September 
18th –September 29th at the following locations: 

 

Shore Point Fitness 
St. Peter School 

Nellie Bennett School 
Ocean Road School 

Boro Hall 
 

For more information, please contact Colleen Kennedy, Girl Scout 
Troop 1383 at 732-690-5514. 

  



 
 

 

 

 

Change For  
Texas  

Help Texas Recover from Harvey! 

Donate change to make a change! 

For the month of September,  

during student lunch recess,  

drop some change in the cafeteria 

bucket! 
                                                   

  



Mrs. 

McDonnell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come Meet the Teachers! 

 

Thursday, September 28th, 2017 

 

6:30 p.m.  General Information Session, 

Cafeteria 

 

7:00 p.m.  First Classroom Session 

 

7:45 p.m.  Second Classroom Session 

 
        
  

Mrs. 

Baglivio 

Mrs. 

Nocchi 

Mrs. 

Rizzo 

Mrs. 

Dashkavich 

Mrs. 

Scotto 
Mrs. 

Maloney 

Mrs. 

Kerns 

Mrs. Palazzo 

Miss 

Tancona 

Mrs. 

Stamberger 

Mr. De Pazza 

Mrs. 

Russ 

Mr. Staunton 

Mrs. 

Kobrin 

Mrs. Musica 

Miss. 

Francis 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blessing of the Animals 

Sunday, 

October 1, 2017 

1:30PM 
 

The animals will be blessed next to 
Kolbe Hall, near the Garage. 

 

In lieu of donations, we will be 
collecting pet supplies that will be 

donated to the local animal shelter. 
  



GREEN APRON CAFÉ NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  



 

CLUB NEWS 

 

The “Singing Saints” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Children’s Choir will begin rehearsals on Thursday, September 

28, 2017, from 2:15 – 3:15 p.m. 

 

Open to Grades 3 and up we will discover the joys of singing as a 

group, learn proper singing techniques and begin to sight-read music.  

Directed by Mr. Staunton, assisted by Mrs. Faugno and accompanied 

by Mr. Pisani, the Singing Saints will meet in the choir loft at church. 

With a mix of liturgical music and other favorites it will soon be time 

to “Make a Joyful Noise”! 
 

To register please complete the information below and return to 

Mrs. Kobrin before September 28th. 

 

Name______________________________   Grade___ 

 

Emergency contact__________________________  

 

Phone#________________________________  

 

Email__________________________________ 

  



 

 

 


